
February 11 - February 17: FBLA
week! Use this time to focus on

state projects!
February 15: Payment for SLC

registration is due
February 25: pre submitted

documents/videos etc due to
Ms. Antonucci

(eb_80@hotmail.com)
March 6: State Officer Project

participation to each state
officer

April 2 - April 3: State Leadership
Conference!!

NH FBLA: JANUARY 2024  
Preparing for SLC!

Dates to Know Thank you!

Our state officers have
experienced great success with
each of their projects this year. 

From donating clothing to
starting gardens to raising

awareness of homelessness,
your actions and initiatives have
made significant impacts to be
proud of. With one more month

before participation sheets from
each chapter are due, we want

to sincerely thank everyone who
has participated!

Two months until SLC! To prepare, we recommend
for chapters to hold informational meetings and
study sessions. These will be especially helpful for
new members joining FBLA this year. Please email
the state officers if your chapter is struggling to find
preparation materials. State officer candidates
should also begin building up their campaign by
brainstorming state project ideas and developing a
campaign theme. Again, please email for further
questions!


